
FPHA December 2011 Annual Meeting and Election Results  

 

The FPHA Board would like to thank our members who mailed in their 
Proxy/Ballots and/or attended the Annual Meeting on December 3rd. 
 The main purpose of the meeting was to elect three new Board 
Members to represent you.  The following are the official election 
results.  

 

Jennifer Edwards - Kleck 88 votes 

Jo Ann Pitzer - 87 votes 

Rudy Garcia - 90 votes  

 

We would especially like to thank those members who took the time to 
mail back their Proxies.  Together with the members who attended the 
meeting in person, we had enough participation to declare a quorum 
and conduct the Annual Meeting. (It was close, so if you didn't return a 
proxy/ballot this year (2011), please consider doing so next year.  
 


